
	
	
	

Dear FCS Families, 

With the governor's announcement of a total state shutdown, we've entered yet 
another phase of this pandemic. Our teachers are prepared for continuing online 
instruction even as they work exclusively from home. I also want to let all 
parents know that our administration and IT services will be in constant contact 
with our faculty to make sure they have the support they need.   

Our administration continues to evaluate changes and adapt to meet new 
challenges. Finally, I will be meeting with our school board for our regular 
monthly meeting on Monday evening and we'll be discussing our plans for the 
next few weeks and beyond. 

I want to thank you all for your continuing support, encouragement, and 
partnership. We'll be in touch soon. 

Sincerely, 
Todd Perkins 

	


